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MARCH WINNERS 
SLIDES 

Medium Format: 

Pink Gold—Karen McClymonds 

Elias in Wicker Chair—Karen McClymonds 

 

Category 

It’s the Real Thing—Rick Charlton 

Bottle Top—Karen McClymonds 

Green & Blue—Karen McClymonds 

 

Digital 

Having Dinner—Marilyn Pitts 

 

Open 

Graceful Leap—Karen McClymonds 

 

PRINTS 

96 Square Monochrome 

Birches—Elaine Williams 

Storms A Coming—Elaine Williams 

Tuckered Out—Elaine Williams 

Monument Valley—Pat Starr 

Powder Room—Karen McClymonds 

Dancers Foot—Roland Smith 

 

96 Square Color 

Face Rock Red—Karen McClymonds 

  

Large Monochrome 

Junkyard Ford—James Baker 

Striped Grass—James Baker 

 

Large Color 

Mt. Shuksan—Robert Baker 

 

Category Print 

Got Milk—Karen McClymonds 

Bold Color—Karen McClymonds 

Glass on Mantel—Roland Smith 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 
April 9  Judging of mini-shows, Spring 

Landscapes and Wildlife.  Three spring 

landscapes with no cropping and no out of 

the camera manipulation and three wildlife 

slides and/or three prints.  As many mini-

shows as you want to present.  All members 

present will participate in judging. 

 

April 16  Print Competition  Category is 

“Large and Tiny” 

 

May 7  Slide Competition  The category is 

“Silhouette”  Judges from King City 

May 14 Program night—TBA 

May 19 Print Competition 

 

June 5  End of Year Potluck and Awards 

Ceremony 

 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 
 

The Multnomah County Fair is May 26, 27 

and 28 at Oaks Park.  Portland Photographic 

has volunteered to be in charge of the print 

contest.  So get your prints ready.  And be 

ready to respond to Jim Bakers request for 

help in doing some of the work, 

 

Be prepared to pay next years dues at the 

potluck.  Doing so will assure that your 

name and address will appear in the year 

book..  After that date dues go up from $25 

to $30.  Non- participating dues will be $!0 

rather than $5. 

 

Next years officers will be elected at a 

regular meeting in May.  If you haven’t 

already volunteered for an office, better 

hurry.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


